
Toronto is on Lockdown! 

With Ontario Premier Ford’s recent announcement about Toronto in lockdown as of Nov 23rd, 
2020,  we have decided to our part to help flatten the curve. 

Although we are deemed an essential service and could operate as usual, we have decided to 
help control the increasing COVID-19 cases.  To do this, we are cutting back on the number of 
people (patients, staff, and doctors) in our office for the next few weeks.  Staff and Doctors 
will be in the office, but in limited numbers, while other staff will be working from home.  
Please be patient with response times.  

What YOU can do to help out; 

1)      Curb-side pick up for Glasses/Contact lenses/Dry Eye Products – we will be happy to 
make any necessary adjustments for your glasses when COVID-19 cases decline and it be safe 
to do so. 

2)      Eye Appointments – please only call to book appointments if it’s necessary.  If you feel 
your eye care can wait until a safer time, then please wait. 

3)      Eye Emergencies? – please call so we can accommodate you within our office or guide 
you to another facility for proper and timely care. 

4)      Please continue to be considerate, kind, and stay safe so we can all play our part in 
flattening the curve   

Please see our temporary hours;   

C L I N I C  H O U R S  

Please call 437-538-3937 or email reception@elitevisioncentre.com with any questions or 
concerns.  

Monday Closed

Tuesday 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Wednesday 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Thursday 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Friday 8:30 AM - 2:00 PM

Saturday Closed

Sunday Closed

mailto:reception@elitevisioncentre.com

